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Dear Grade 2 Parents,

Our Winter Concert performance of Why Mosquitoes Buzz in People’s Ears will be
presented on:
December 7 at 2:30pm in Dalton Hall

The performance will last about 45 minutes. As part of the 2nd grade costumes, each
child has been asked to dress in the colors of their animal for the play: an agama lizard.
Your child should wear a long-sleeved red or blue shirt and black or blue pants. If
your child has a speaking part, his or her role is indicated on the attached script. Please
help your child rehearse his or her part at home. We encourage children to memorize
their parts in order to ensure a smooth, confident delivery. We look forward to seeing
you at the show.
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Thank you for your continued support!
Sincerely,

Madeline Fitzpatrick

CDS FP Music




